
 

 

MINUTES OF PENCAITLAND COMMUNITY COUNCIL HELD ON 26th JANUARY 2011 

 

[The meeting planned for 15th December 2010 was cancelled due to weather conditions] 

 

Present Patti Gordon,  Nicky Neighbour,  Bob Rees,  Frank Stacey, Tom Steele, 

 

Apologies Janet Bassett, Bill Balfour, Jean McCormack, Councillor Ruth Currie 

  In the absence of Chairman ( due to illness) and Vice Chairman the meeting was taken by 

Julie Murphy. 

 

In Attendance Councillors Gillies and Grant, Julie Murphy, Sandra Randall (potential community 

  councillor) and Sir Francis Ogilvy for part of meeting. 

   

Minutes Minutes of meeting of 3rd November approved  proposed Frank Stacey, seconded 

  Patti Gordon 

 

Matters arising  Footpath  issues - to be discussed  later in meeting. 

from minutes  Bus shelter - has now been turned round. 

 

Correspondence Following correspondence tabled: 

Rural Scotland newsletter : Tenants panel newsletter : Digital TV information : 

First Bus meeting report : You Pay, now have your say information : Accessing 

Funding meeting : Community Planning small grants scheme : Keep Scotland Beautiful 

information : ASCC Stakeholders questionnaire : Christmas illuminations special offers : 

Environmental Fund application - agreed to request daffodil and bulb planting near school 

path. 

 

Any Other General state of roads discussed.  Road in Boggs Holdings on schedule for resurfacing. 

Competent     Request from resident for flashing light warning of speed on entering village from 

Haddington   

Business Pencaet News - to be published three times a year.  Community Council invited to  

  contribute articles. 

  Parents' Council having Science Week in school  later in year.  Will write in to 

  Community Council to request  possible assistance. 

  Communications and the website - it was felt these matters should be discussed when a   

  fuller council was in attendance. 

  Sarah Randall and Stuart Lynas , local residents, interested in becoming community  

  councillors. 

  Concerns expressed about safety at end of Fireworks Display last year in the village. 

Meeting  concerning the narrow footpath problem cancelled in December. 

 

Proposed new Sir Francis Ogilvy then joined the meeting and tabled a map showing proposed new path 

footpath from A6093 bridge along bottom of Glebe and up to school.  There are plans to have a car 

  park at the school end.     This map was studied in great detail and felt to be a    

  possible option.       

 

  There is to be a meeting in the Carriage House on Thursday 27th January to discuss 

  this proposal and Frank Stacey will represent the community council. 

 

 

Date of Wednesday, 23rd February 2011 at 7.30 p.m. in Trevelyan Hall. 

next meeting  

  


